
June 
 

 

2021 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

30 31  1 2 3 4 5 

Family Special: 16” 2-

Topping Pizza, Lg. 
House Salad,2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27.99 

 Turkey Club w/ fries or 
chips                                                                                                            

Pasta of the Week    

Pastrami & Swiss on Rye 
w/ fries or chips 

 

Baked Beef Ravioli 

Deli Wrap w/ fries or 
chips 

Patty Melt w/fries or 
chips 

 Sourdough Ham & 

Cheddar sand. w/ fries or 
chips 

Family Special; 16” 2-

Topping Pizza, Lg. 
House Salad, 2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27.99       

 

6 7 8 9 10 11 12 
Family Special: 16” 2-
Topping Pizza, Lg. 
House Salad,2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27.99 

 Ciabatta Chicken Club 
sand.  w/fries or chips               

                                                                                

Pasta of the Week    

BBQ Roast Beef sand. 
w/Fries or Chips 

 

Cheese Tortellini 

Bacon Cheeseburger 
Quesadilla w/ Fries or 
Chips 

Frisco Melt w/ fries or 
chips 

Garlic Mushroom Steak 
sand. w/ Fries or Chips 

Family Special: 16” 2-
Topping Pizza, Lg. 
House Salad, 2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27.99 

13 14 15 16 17 18 19 
Family Special: 16” 2-

Topping Pizza, Lg. 
House Salad, 2 sm. 
Appetizers: :$27.99 

9” Buffalo Chicken pizza 

w/ salad                 

 

Pasta of the Week  

Chipotle Ranch Chicken 

Wrap w/Fries or Chips 

 

Cajun Chicken Alfredo 

 Open Faced Roast Beef 

Prosperity w/fries or 
chips 

 Pork Cutlet sand. 

w/Fries or Chips 

Catfish Po-Boy w/fries or 

chips 

Family Special: 16” 2-

Topping Pizza, Lg. 
House Salad, 2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27.99 

20 21 22 23 24 25 26 
Family Special: 16” 2-
Topping Pizza, Lg. 

House Salad, 2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27.99 

                                         
Fried Cannelloni w/ 
salad                                                                                 

                                                          

Pasta of the Week   

                                        
Philly Chicken sand. w/ 
fries or chips                          

 

Italian Sausage Alfredo 

 Ciabatta Turkey Club 
sand. w/Fries or Chips 

 Country Fried Chicken 
Club sand. w/ fries or 
Chips 

 Meatball sand. w/Fries 
or Chips 

Family Special: 16” 2-
Topping Pizza, Lg. 

House Salad, 2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27,99 

27 28 29 30 1 2 3 
Family Special: 16” 2-
Topping Pizza, Lg. 

House Salad, 2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27.99  

                                           
Turkey Rueben sand. 
w/fries or chips 

 

Pasta of the Week  

Buffalo Shrimp Wrap w/ 
fries or chips                                                                          

Beef Tortellini 

 9” Cajun chicken & 
Sausage pizza w/ salad 

Chorizo Sausage 
Quesadilla w/ salad 

Roast Pork Loin sand. w/ 
fries or chips 

Family Special: 16” 2-
Topping Pizza, Lg. 

House Salad, 2 sm. 
Appetizers: $27.99 


